
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20301-1400 

n JUL 1c192 PUBLIC: AFFAIRS 

Ref: 92-FOI-1378 

Mr. J. M. Scovitch 
4815 Calvert Road, #355 
College Park, Maryland 20740 

Dear Mr. Scovitch: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA) request of February 2, 1992, relative to "...photographs 
of the JFK assassination and autopsy...", received in this 
Directorate on June 30, 1992. Your request was forwarded to us 
in turn from Walter Reed Army Medical Center, Department of the 
Army, Office of the Judge Advocate General, and the National 
Naval Medial Center, Bethesda, Maryland. 

The Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences, 
the Office of the Secretary of Defense element that has 
cognizance over issues related to your request, has indicated 
that they have no records responsive to your request. 

Should you elect to consider this no record response an 
adverse determination, you may appeal this finding by offering 
justification to support an additional search effort by this 
office. Please be advised that should a second search still not 
produce any records responsive to your request, you may be 
assessed fees pursuant to DoD Regulation 5400.7-R, which may be 
found at 32 CFR 286, and amended by Federal Register notices, 
Volume 55, Number 248, December 26, 1990, and Volume 56, Number 
89, May 8, 1991. Any such appeal should be forwarded within 60 
days of the above date to the Office of the Assistant Secretary 
of Defense (Public Affairs), Pentagon, Room 2C757, Washington, DC 
20301-1400. 

All assessable fees associated with this request have been 
waived in this instance. 

Sincerely, 

W. M. McDonalar 
Director 
Freedom of Information 

and Security Review 



VIrtntip 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST INTERIM RESPONSE 
1 DATE OF REQUEST 

2Feb92 

2 DATE RECEIVED 

30Jun 92 

3 CASE BACKLOG 

808 

4 CASE NUMBER 

92—F01-1378 

This is an interim response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request, received in this directorate on the above date Your request has been 
assigned a case number based upon its receipt' in this directorate, and is being 
processed as expeditiously as possible in accordance with procedural requirements 
promulgated in DoD Regulation 5400.7-R at 32 CFR 286. The actual processing 
time will depend upon its complexity, whether it involves sensitive records, 
voluminous records, extensive searches, consultation among DoD components or 
other agencies, and our administrative backlog which is in excess of the number of 
cases listed in block 3 above. 	Your request was referred to this 

Directorate from the Department of the Navy. 
If you have any questions, please call (2047:k 697-4026 and ask for an FOIA 

action officer. 	 703 
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